
Cauliflower Christmas Cards 
This week our children have been making their amazing Christmas 

cards. Some classes are ready to send them home today and a couple 

of classes have run out of time to complete them,  so their cards will 

be sent home on Tuesday 31st October. 

If you would like to order cards / gift tags, please complete the order 

form and send in payment with your order, for my attention. Payment 

can be made in cash or by cheque, made payable to  

‘St Anne’s Fulshaw PTA’. Orders are being collected from school on 

Monday 6th  November. 

Thanks, Ms Daniel 


